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    Note from 
Duane VanderKooi, 

   President 

Hey Ya’ll 
Every year we continue to grow and improve. We are so 
happy with the new cabins and the success we have had 
with them. Our goal for 2009 is to pay them off and 
possibily purchase 3 more larger cabins to replace 3 
campers. We now have 19 sites that have 30-50 amp  
service. 
 
Our management team is always striving to make your 
camping trip the best it can be. We appreciate them so 
much. 
 
I would like to thank the workampers for assisting Dave ,  
Cathy and Dawn . You do a super job !!! 
 
I wish to thank the Board Members for their time, ideas and 
continued devotion to Horseshoe Trails. Thearon Jackson, 
Mamie Ashworth, Doug Merck, Ted Stowe , Ray Campbell 
and Teresa Stone. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Note from 
    Dave & Cathy Miller 

Horseshoe Trails Managers 

Howdy Folks , 
Our summer and fall seasons were very busy, but fun. Our goal is 
and always has been, is to provide you a wonderful and friendly 
place to come and relax and enjoy yourselves. It is always good to 
see you folks again after a slow but productive winter season. 
 
We would like to thank the Board Of Directors for their continued 
support. They do a terrific job , and always have the members in 
mind when they make decisions for the resort. You are very 
fortunate to have them as your Board Of Directors. 
 
Cathy and I would like to thank Dawn for all  her help and support 
over the past year. She is a great asset to Horseshoe Trails and we 
love her dearly. 
 
Last but not least, Cathy and I thank the WORKAMPERS for all 
their hard work to make this a  beautiful place. Without them we 
couldn’t do it all !! 
 
Please pray for all our troops and for our country ! 
 
Thank you, 
Dave  & Cathy Miller 
 

  We wish to welcome our newest property owners to Horseshoe Trails 
Leslie & Mark Arnold                    Dennis & Vickie Hall                      Freddie Smith 
Patsy Adamson                              Tony & Lenore Hamrick                  Dana Woods 
Angela Ellington                            Preston & Debra Howard                Karen Woods 
Gary & Sharlotte Adams                Don & Roxanna Holliday               David & Laury Sikes 
Rudy & Keri Burroughs                 Janie Hill,Karen Day,Jason Hill     Donald D. Stoner 
Penny & Scott Fowler                    Daniel & Judith Kelty                    David & Tammy Shirley 
Roger & Sue Elliott                        Gina & Andy Smith                       Salena Roach 
Greg & Jennifer Goldsberry           Valerie Wragg                               Frank & Shirley Chastain 
Leo & Margaret Gehrtz                  Jackie Tolbert                                Janell Thompson 
Ray & Gwen Clark                        Kenneth & Sheila Sims                  Debbie & Chuck Dorsey 

            Don’t miss our NEW website for         

      Horseshoe Trails 
                horseshoetrailscamping.com 
                      You can email us @ 

                      hstrails@hemc.net 
                     Also check out the 

               Mountain Lakes website 

                 mountainlakesresort.us 
 
We thank Les and Des Keller our workampers 

for designing our web-site. Great Job !!! 

 



          
      
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
            
           

Note from : 
Dawn Vinson 
Office Manager 

Howdy Folks! 
A great big HOWDY-DO to you and your 
family. We are getting ready for a ROOT’N – 
TOOT’N camping season this year ! 
Be sure to check out our NEW WEB-SITE for 
Horseshoe Trails. It looks great ! 
Mark your calendars for some much deserved 
time off.  
Give us a call at 706-348-6434 to set up your 
reservations. We are looking forward to seeing 
you folks again ! 
 
Thank you, 
Dawn 

To the many of you who have had illnesses or lost loved ones 

this year, our thoughts and prayers are with you always! 

Just a few reminders to make this season enjoyable for everyone: 
**Do not go the WRONG WAY on the one-way roads.  
** Speed limit is 10 MPH-all golf cart drivers must have valid drivers license. 
** Alcohol should remain inside your camper or rental unit. 
**Quiet Time is 11:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m. 
** Absolutely no parking on the street or the grass. Guests must use the overflow parking                  
    area. 
**RV’s cannot be abandoned overnight.  RV’s must be occupied each   
    evening.   
**Pets must be on a leash at all times.  We are not a “Bank”, so please 
    don’t allow your pet to leave a deposit.  It is your responsibility to clean 
    up after your pet. 
**Reservations can be made 60 days in advance of your arrival date.  A 48 
    Hour cancellation fee of $50.00 will be applied if you do not notify us 
    or leave a message on the office answering machine at least 48 hours 
    in advance of your arrival. 
**Motorized bicycles, scooter and mopeds must follow all roadway street signs. 
**Bicycle riders MUST wear helmets and use EXTREME CAUTION when riding near   
    the entrance of campground due to heavy traffic flow.  PARENTS please be AWARE 
    of  where your children are riding at all times! 
**GRAFFITTI-Anyone caught writing graffiti on any property of Horseshoe Trails will be 
    ESCORTED/BANNED from park until appearing before the Board of Directors. 

  

The following groups have or will be 

enjoying Horseshoe Trails in 2008/09 

for their group functions: 

 

The Burroughs Group 
The Georgia Mountaineers 
The Willoughby Group 
The Stover Youth Group 
The Bellamy Group 
The Walton County Boys/Girls Club 
The Higginbotham Family 
The Vinson Wedding Group 
The Loedding B-Day Party 
The First CH Church Youth Group 
The Hale Group 
The Rundles/Gravitt B-Day Party 
The Rubelsky Group 
The Lanier Cox Group 
The Sims Group 
The Callaway’s Group 
The Anderson B-Day Party 
Michele Kiewit Girl Scout Group 
 
 

                    CAMPING GROUPS 

 Let Horseshoe Trails host your camping clubs, family or 
class reunions, church functions, or any group affair.  We 
offer special rates, depending on the size of your group.  If 
you are a member of a group or know one that would 
enjoy camping in our beautiful resort, call  Cathy or Dawn 
at (706) 348-6434 for details and reservations or email us 
at hstrails@hemc.net.                

        

                                                     2007-2008 Board of Directors 

 
   

 
Thanks for a 
great season 
of camping!! 

We want to Thank all our Winter/Spring 

Workampers.  They did an incredible job for us this 

year! 

             
Bob ( The Builder ) Atherton 
David & Pat Glazier 
Don & Judy Bailey 
Jim & Mavis Kennedy 
John & Mary Outen 
Ron & Chris Howell 
Les & Des Keller 
Terry & Dena Green 

  

             JOB WELL DONE ! THANK YOU  


